
 

 

Esteemed members! 

 I am fortunate enough to be a part of dynamic Ghaziabad Obstetrical and 

Gynecological Society as President. We were able to weave a magical year 

consisting of various Academic & Socio-cultural events focused on 

women's health throughout the year, with tireless efforts of Team Magical 

queens & whole hearted support of our dear members. 

 I can't forget the day when they announced Ghaziabad Obstetrical and 

Gynecological Society for *WOW bhramkumari we for Stree Award* in 

AICOG Lucknow 2020. Its time to say goodbye. I had a wonderful time 

with all of you. Best wishes to Team GOGS 20-21  

 

 Dr Seema Varshney  

President GOGS 2019-20   

Enjoy the Glimpses of GOGS  2019-20  


